
 
 
 

Product Change Notice 
 

PCN #: BE131224              Date:        December 24, 2013  
         Updated: December   9, 2022  
 
Re: Label Change 
 
To Our Valued Customers:  
We appreciate your use of Vicor power modules. The purpose of this notice is to inform of a change to 
the product label.  
 
PCN Type:   
Notice of appearance change.  
  
Product(s) Affected:   
All VI(VE)-200 Drivers and Boosters, VI(VE)-HAMs, VI(VE)-BAMs, VI(VE)-HAMD, VI(VE)BAMD, VI(VE) 
BatMods, and VI(VE)-J00.    
  
Proposed Changes:  
The belly label of the modules will change in two steps.  The first change is to remove the model number 
barcode and center the model number.  The second change is to left justify the model number.  See 
figures 1-3 for images of the old, interim and final labels.  
 
Customer Impact:   
There is no change to form, fit or function.  The appearance change may require changes in incoming 
inspection to accept the new label design.  
  
Reliability/qualification summary  
Not applicable.  
  
  
Company Contact:   
Applications Engineering  
Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road Andover, MA 01810  
apps@vicorpower.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Figure 4 – Old label 

Figure 5 – New label 


